
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Fire                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  August 19, 2019 

Re: Update and Renew MOU with University of Missouri 

 

 

 

An updated Memorandum of Understanding with the University of Missouri, including added 

language related to specific duties of the shared position, will be created. 

 

 

 

A Memorandum of Understanding was agreed to by council, city staff and the University of 

Missouri in 2002 to create a liaison position between the Columbia Fire Department’s Fire 

Marshal’s Division and the University’s Department of Environmental Health and Safety.  This 

document has not been reviewed since then until recently.  There have been a few minor 

changes that both organizations agreed to and added to the document. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: No change in fiscal impact. 

Long-Term Impact: No change in fiscal impact. 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Public Safety, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Inter-Governmental Cooperation, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary 

Impact: Tertiary 

 

 

 

Date Action 

04/15/02 Council approved B119-02 authorizing an agreement with The 

Curators of the University of Missouri for the services of an 

Assistant Fire Marshal. 

 

 

 

Recommend approval. 
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http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

